
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

 

Firstly, I would like to say well done to our Year Six on a very successful week last week. We had Chesterton’s 
very first KS2 SATs and the children coped with the pressure really well. They all tried their best and gave the 
tests everything, we are all very proud of their efforts. Over the next few weeks and into the beginning of next 
half term there will be other assessments going on for different year groups like the KS1 SATs the Year 2 children 
will be completing.   
 

A reminder that we have two weeks left of term and next week is only four days for the pupils. Next Friday is a 
teacher training day and the pupils are not required to be in school.  
 
Please can I make a request to all those whose children who cycle to school, that if your child is one of the first 
that they put their bike on the inner row of bike racks. This then allows those who arrive later to lock their bikes 
up easier. It is very hard to climb over the bikes to lock a bike away once they are full. 
 
 SOCs are hosting a uniform swap this Thursday, 19th May, after school. It will be held on the sports pitch. The 
gates will be open for you to access the area. All items are free but SOCs request a small donation. The money 
donated to SOCs goes back into the school and supports various causes. 
 

Attendance for last week improved and we seem to be getting over some of the winter bugs, we just need that 
summer weather to come back. Our punctuality could still improve, please make sure the children are in the 
school by 8.50am when the classroom doors close.  
 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman. 

1st        Hazel Class  98.3%  

2nd       Oak Class  97.8% 

3rd        Elm Class  97.6% 

4th      Hawthorn Class 97.3% 

5th         Elder Class  97.2%    

5th         Beech Class  97.2%  

7th        Pine Class  94.1% 

 

1st       Oak Class  97.8% 

2nd      Elm Class  97.6% 

3rd         Hawthorn Class 94.5% 

4th Elder Class  94.4%  

5th  Hazel Class  92.4% 

6th   Beech Class  92% 

7th        Pine Class  91.7%  

    
Newsletter – 9th May 2022 

On this Day - 2013 Human stem cells are successfully cloned 

Birthdays – 1831 David Edward Hughes, British-American inventor (microphone, teleprinter) 

Thursday 19th May: SOCS uniform swap 

Thursday 26th May: Children Break up for half term 

Friday 27th May: Teacher training day  

Monday 6th June: Children return to school 

Thursday 9th June 6pm: New Parents Meeting  

Friday 1st July 3.30pm: Summer Fete  


